
Superintendent’s Report 
Dr. David Fine 

Peekskill City School District:                                               
A System Focused on Every Student; Every Day. 

Meeting of the Board of Education 

April 19, 2016 

 



Student/Athletes 
Howard University and Sacred Heart 

Congratulations! 

Devin G. and Alana D. 

Amazing-- 

In and Out of the Classroom! 



Start to Finish:                                      
Uriah Pictures and HS Learnings 



Spring Musical    Summit Leaders     NYSSBA Presentation 



Special Olympics Trials in Peekskill! 



Top-Ten (10) Reasons Peekskill is a 
Wonderful Place to Live and Learn 

 
10. Our students work hard & volunteer 

9. Talent Show Partnerships 

8. Our Planning and Focus on Equity 

7. Our Growth Mindset 

6. We look to add value to our work 

5. Hairspray in Two-Weeks  

4.  Our PTO/SEPTO 

3. Weekend Clinics 

2. LEAP 

1.  We work with Putnam Northern Westchester BOCES 

 



Upcoming District Events 
 

• 4/21 Hillcrest Poetry Café 7:00 pm 

• 4/28 - 30 PHS Drama Production 7:00 pm 

• 4/30 Coffee with the Superintendent 9:00 am/ Kiley Center (next to Bohlman Towers) 

• 5/9 Administration Building/PTO/BOE Candidate Forum 7:00 pm 

• 5/10 PKMS Unveiling of 8th Grade Accelerated Art Students Permanent Installation 

• 5/11 Uriah Hill Pre-K Spring Sing-A-Long 9:30 am & 1:00 pm 

• 5/12 Woodside Kindergarten Spring Sing-A-Long 9:30 am 

• 5/13 Woodside 1st Grade Spring Sing-A-Long 9:30 am 

• 5/17 PHS/Annual Budget Vote and Election 7:00 am – 9:00 pm 

• 5/17 Oakside Grade 2 Spring Concert 9:15 am 

• 5/17 Hillcrest Spring Concert 7:00 pm 

• 5/18 Oakside Grade 3 Spring Concert 9:15 am 

• 5/19 PKMS Spring Concert 7:00 pm 

• 5/24 PHS Honors Symposium 7:00 pm 

• 5/26 PKMS LEAP Celebration 3:30 pm 

• 6/2 PHS Awards Grades 9 – 11; 8:00 am 

• 6/2 PKMS 8th Grade Awards 6:30 pm 

• 6/6 PHS Science Research Symposium 7:00pm 

• 6/6 Hillcrest Science Fair 6:00 pm 



Student Council Report 

• Davonte Woodton – Presenter (will present 
at the May 17, 2016 meeting) 



Dr. Jim Langlois Recognition 
Putnam/Northern Westchester BOCES 

Superintendent--Thank you and Congratulations! 
l 

“Communication must be Honest,                         
Open, and Two-Way.”  Dan Oswald 



Thank You and Enjoy the Evening                       
Have A Successful 2015-2016 School Year 

*This Concludes the Superintendent’s Report 

--Be Good to Yourself and Each Other-- 
 

“Be the Change you wish to see in the World.” 

M. Ghandi 


